CC&GM
September 19, 2025

Sub:- Registration of Firework Manufacturers with CSIR-NEERI reg.:-

A meeting was convened on September 08, 2025 to discuss regarding renewal of
registration of firework manufacturers with CSIR-NEERI, Nagpur. It was proposed to
discontinue the process of renewal of registration and only new registration of fire
works manufacturers will be accepted.

The decision was taken in the fireworks meeting chaired by Director, CSIR-
NEERI , to discontinue the process of renewal of registration. Henceforth, renewal of
registration is not required.

The reigstration list of Firework Manufacturers with CSIR-NEERI, as on
September15,2025 is updated and enclosed hererwith.

This issues with the approval of the Director, CSIR-NEERI.

(R.J. Krupadam )
Chief Scientist & Head,
CC& GM



